
The funding levels for health care for items such as the Urgent Care 
Department at Colac area Health should be maintained as areas such as the 
Colac Otway Shire have a lot of remote communities that need access to 24 
hour health care. Plus they have a lack of emergency vearcles as it is 
without decreased funding.
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